From: ityof ison.com

To: Brian Munson
Subject: City of Madison Demolition Notification Request Confirmation
Date: Thursday, December 20, 2018 12:47:20 PM

Dear applicant,
Your demolition permit notification message has been received by the notification administrator and will be

reviewed prior to posting within three business days. For more information on the demolition permit pre-application
notification requirement, please contact the City of Madison Planning Division at (608) 266-4635.
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